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Full STEAM Ahead!
The Pony class is very excited  to see that 
summer has arrived! We are thrilled to 
continue to learn and grow together. 
Families, just a few reminders to kick o�f the 
new season. As the weather warms up, 
please check your Pony’s cubby to make 
sure he/she has cool attire for summer. 
Keeping your little one hydrated is 
extremely important to us, so please be sure 
to bring a labeled water bottle for your child 
each day. We also ask that all items brought 
into the school are labeled including lunch 
boxes, diapers, nap items, and clothes. 
Finally, with these hot sunny days, please 
remember to apply sunscreen in the 
morning before coming to school. We will 
apply RHA's Banana Boat sunblock in the 
a�ternoon. 

The Ponies will be continuing our STEAM concept 
in our classroom with a focus in art and science over 
the upcoming months. We will work on color 
recognition when doing projects such as mixing 
and creating our own paints. Incorporating 
everyday objects into our daily routine is our 
favorite way to learn, such as counting our books, 
steps, blocks, and even our friends as we walk 
through the halls together. To kick o�f summer, our 
Ponies will be working on a special classroom 
project where we will create our very own garden. 
They will get to help put the soil in, put the seed in 
its place and even help water the �lowers every day. 
As a class we will observe and talk about the 
changes in our garden as plants begin to blossom 
and �lourish. There will be a few new creepy crawly 
additions coming to the Pony classroom 
throughout the summer. We will get to nurture and 
talk about the di�ferent kinds of insects we have as 
they grow everyday. Getting to release these bugs 
outside as a class will sure be a highlight of our 
summer together!
Together we will be focusing on and exploring our 
five senses in new and exciting ways everyday. Our 
favorite way to explore the world around us is our 
sensory manipulatives we use in the class everyday. 
We will o�ten play with shaving cream, water 
tables, chalk and so much more. With hot summer 
days approaching, we will begin to play more with 
water outside and cooling objects inside. Talking 
about and touching di�ferent textures and objects 
to further our sensory exploration is our Pony’s 
favorite way to spark some interest and stimulate 
imagination. 

We are excited about all the upcoming fun 
we will  have together in the Pony classroom 
this summer! Helping  your little one grow 
and learn everyday is such a joy. Please feel 
free to reach out to us through Procare or 
even give us a call if you have any questions. 
We hope you have a wonderful and cool 
summer! 

Reminders


